Thursday, November 1st, 2018
Today is a RTI bell schedule
 
Good morning Explorers, let’s remember to have La Joya PRIDE in everything we do!
 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 

•There are only 20 seats left for the San Francisco Science Trip. Ask your Science teacher for more details.

•Looking for something to do this Saturday. Come to WIN Academy. You can play board and computer games with Mr. Hefner, analyze Hercules with Ms. Austerman, play soccer with Ms. Beggs, get caught up on History with Mr. Saroca, or get caught up in ELA with Ms. Moore. On top of that, attending helps you makeup an unexcused absence. Sign up through the La Joya website, and encourage a friend to sign up too.

•Time Change
The time change is this weekend, and it’s time to “fall back”.    Set your clocks back one hour before you go to bed Saturday night.

•ARK Week
Coming up on Nov. 5-9 you may see some kindness signs up around campus because it’s going to be Acts of Random Kindness Week so be ready to show kindness randomly throughout campus!   

•Pillar of the Month
The pillar of the month for November is trustworthiness.  You can be trustworthy by being good friend, fulfilling a promise, not talking bad about people and much more.

•Attention Students:
Please do not have items handed to you through our fence, including lunches.  All deliveries for students must be made through the front office.  Thank you for your cooperation and
helping us to ensure a safe campus.

•Pennies 4 Patients Fundraising results as of Nov. 1st.

Room 101 – 1st period has donated $23.21 and is in first place.
Room 301 – 1st period has donated $11.18 and is in second place.
Library - has donated $10.00 and is in third place.

There is still time to collect more donations for your first-period class to win a doughnut party. The deadline for donations is November 9.
Please let me know if you have any donations in your classroom.


Sports ANNOUNCEMENTS


Thursday 11/1

No Fall Practice

Friday 11/2

No Fall Practice


parent ANNOUNCEMENTS

The next PTSA meeting will be held on Tues. Nov. 13th from 5:30pm to 6:30pm in the Library.
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